
For more information contact the Corporate Officer at  
district@rdffg.bc.ca or 250-960-4400

Notice of Intention to   
Provide Assistance
Pursuant to Section 24 of the Community Charter the Regional District of Fraser- 
Fort George (the “Regional District”) Board of Directors proposes to provide  
assistance under a loan agreement to the Fraser Fort George Museum Society 
(Registration No. S0009084), (the “Society”), having a registered address at Box 
1779, Prince George, BC, V2L 4V7.
The nature of the proposed assistance is contracting by way of a loan agreement  
the Regional District to pay the Society the sum of five hundred thousand 
($500,000.00) dollars on the condition that Society shall apply the monies to its loan.
The term of the proposed assistance is five (5) years, and the extent of the proposed 
assistance is the payment of the sum of five hundred thousand ($500,000.00)  
dollars. Under the loan agreement the Society must repay these monies to the  
Regional District within five (5) years with interest at a rate of four percent (4%) 
during the term of the loan. 
The proposed agreement and associated records are available for public inspection 
beginning Thursday April 4, 2024 at the Regional District office at 155 George Street, 
Prince George, BC, Monday to Friday 8:30 am to 5:00 pm (excluding statutory  
holidays).  
Maureen Connelly, GM Legislative and Corporate Services / Corporate Officer


